
LATE ARRIVAL POLICY  

 

As a courtesy to patients who arrive on time, 

patients who arrive more than 10 minutes late will 

be seen at the next available time or have the 

option to reschedule.  

 

If you anticipate being late, please call the office in 

advance to try and reschedule to a later time slot.  

 

Thank you for understanding that those who arrive 

on time will be given priority.   

 

As always, thank you for allowing us to participate 

in the medical care of your child.  

Dr. Poole and Staff 

 

Parent Signature ________________ Date _______ 


